
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
 

Were you born in or before 1955? 

If so you are invited to afternoon tea with entertainment at the Village Hall 

On: Thursday 2 June 2022 

Time 4pm 

If you would like to attend if you could please contact the parish clerk on 01427 615364 or 

sturtonpc1@gmail.com by 30 March 2022 

Limited availability, allocation on a first come first served basis 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Poster Competition         

Ages 5-7   Ages 8-11 

Design a poster to advertise the Jubilee Event in the village on Thursday 2 June 2022 on the 

Recreation Field.  With fun and games in the afternoon ending with the lighting of a beacon 

at 9.45pm. 

Entries for both categories MUST include date, location, time (2pm to 10 pm)and the words 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Entries to be submitted to the Village Shop by 20 April 2022. 

The winning 2 entries will be framed with a commemorative plaque underneath and 

displayed in the village to commemorate the event 

(Please note that the winning 2 names and ages will be used for advertising purposes for this event only and the 

name and age of the 2 winners will be placed on the commemorative plaque.  By entering this competition, it is 

assumed parents/guardians agree to this) 
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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
 

 

Best Decorated Garden Competition 

Yes, dig out your flags and bunting but think floral displays, hanging baskets 

Gardens will be judged on the day Thursday 2 June 

Results announced during event, timings to be advised nearer the time 

 

 

 

 

 

Beacon Lighting-Will you be 70 on or around 2 June 2022?  Would you like the 

honour of lighting the beacon at 9.45pm? If so please contact the clerk on 01427 

615364 or email sturtonpc1@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WANTED:  Any suggestions what you would like to include for the day.  To date, we are looking at starting the 

event at 2pm with food stalls, entertainment for the children inc a mini sports day, evening entertainment with 

lighting of beacon at 9.45pm. 

It is hoped a full programme of events will be produced nearer the time and sent to all householders 

 

If anyone has any marquees/shelters which they would be prepared to lend for the event please contact the clerk 

Also volunteers to help on day needed. 
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